
October 28, 2014 

 

Approval by mail: Vietnam: Ha Noi Sustainable Urban Transport Program (CTF) (ADB) 

Dear Mafalda, 
 
Thank you for the approval by mail for the Vietnam Ha Noi Sustainable Urban Transport 
Program (ADB), and for the quick response from the ADB to the questions the UK raised this 
week.  Apologies for the delay in approving this. The UK is now pleased to approve the project. 
Kind regards 
Simon 
 
Simon Ratcliffe | Energy Advisor | Department for International Development |  
22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG | Tel: 020 7023 1626 | Email: S-Ratcliffe@dfid.gov.uk 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 


